
Notice of Special Watab Town Board Meeting 

 

 

The Watab Town Board will meet with Benton County Commissioner Joe Wollak 

on Monday, June 24, 2013 at the Watab Town Hall at 7:00 p.m. for the purpose of 

discussion regarding benefits to the township of membership in the Area Planning 

Organization. 

 

This meeting is open to the public. 

 

Posted on June 20, 2013 

 

Clerk Pat Spence 


